From: Laura Mays

To: City Clerk
Subject: Support for the Ceasefire Resolution
Date: Friday, February 23, 2024 1:15:07 PM

Dear City Council members,

I live and work in Fort Bragg, and I wish to express my support for the Ceasefire Resolution
coming before you on February 26th.

Others have spoken about the issues: the collective punishment being enacted on
Paelestinians, the funding of this genocide by the US, and so on. The violence of the massacre
is incontrovertible.

[ urge you to look into your hearts. I think it is incumbent on all of us, everyone, to do
anything we can to bring an end to this violence. For you, right now, that is to vote in favor of
the Ceasefire Resolution. Send the message into the world, up the chain of democracy, that
Fort Bragg stands for peace.

Laura Mays

Laura Mays
Woodworker/woodplayer
www.lauramays.com
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